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Birgitta Johansson-Hedberg to step down as President of FöreningsSparbanken at Annual General Meeting in 2004

Birgitta Johansson-Hedberg will retire in February 2005 and step down as President of FöreningsSparbanken at the Annual General Meeting in 2004. She has served as President and CEO of the bank since 2000 and has been a member of the board of directors since 1994.

Birgitta Johansson-Hedberg has an agreement that entitles her to retire from the bank at age 58, i.e. in February 2005.

“Birgitta Johansson-Hedberg and I have decided, based on her wishes, that the Annual General Meeting in 2004 would be an appropriate date for her to step down,” says Executive Chairman Carl Eric Stålberg.

“FöreningsSparbanken is doing better than ever, with increased market shares, the highest profitability in the industry and a number of fine awards this past autumn,” says Birgitta Johansson-Hedberg. “I am very pleased with what we have achieved together and am unlikely to find a better opportunity to change directions and seek out new challenges.”

For further information, please contact:

Henrik Kolga, Head of Communications, phone +46 8 585 927 79, +46 708 11 13 15

Birgitta Johansson-Hedberg, President and CEO, 

phone +46 8 585 910 88, +46 70 218 0283

Executive Chairman Carl Eric Stålberg, phone +46 8 585 912 96

FöreningsSparbanken AB (publ). 

SE-105 34 Stockholm, Sweden. Reg. no.: 502017-7753.

www.foreningssparbanken.se
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